






 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rita Ribera   
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 7:03 PM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Public comment for tonight 
 
Hello - my name is Rita Channon and I live on Laurel Place.  
 
Novato has advanced new restrictions that would limit where the homeless can camp on public property 
within the city. 
 
I would love an update on the efforts to house or relocate the Boyd Park encampment. 
 
The city of Novato was able to bar encampments, and related activities such as fires, near facilities 
deemed “critical” by the city, in areas with high wildfire risk, as well as city park playgrounds. Boyd Park 
is an example of what should be deemed critical in San Rafael. Can we follow Novato’s lead in San 
Rafael? 
 
 
 
 
 




